

Otto-Eldred School District 143 R. L. Sweitzer Drive Duke Center, PA 16729

(814) 817-1380 opt. 3 Fax 966-3911

Matthew D. Splain, Superintendent

Brenda K. Long, Business Manager

Otto-Eldred Elementary School
5 Bennett Street
Eldred PA 16731
(814) 817-1380 opt. 1 Fax 225-4917
Lindsay A. Burns, Principal
Kim Alfieri, Elementary School Counselor
Melissa Merry, Director of Curriculum

Otto-Eldred High School
143 R. L. Sweitzer Drive
Duke Center, PA 16729
(814) 817-1380 opt. 2 Fax 966-3911
Harley D. Ramsey, Principal
Martha Wolf, High School Counselor
Melissa Merry, Director of Curriculum

September 18, 2017

Sincerely

Dear Parents of Juniors:

The No Child Left Behind Act of 2001 & the Armed Forces Recruiting Act require school districts to provide basic student contact information to military recruiters. Basic information would include student names, addresses, and telephone numbers. The Otto Eldred School District will provide this information on the Junior & Senior year students unless a parent has "opted out" of providing such information.

If it is your desire to not have your child's basic information released for military recruiting purposes, please indicate so by placing a check next to the statement below, signing, and returning the statement to the Otto Eldred High School Guidance Office as soon as possible.

Sincerery,	
Martha Wolf	
School Counselor	
I do not want my child's basic information released to the military serveruiting purposes.	ervices for
Student Name:	
Parent Signature:	
Date:	- ->